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NOVEMBER 19, 2015 
 
CIRCULAR NO. 40/15 
 
TO MEMBERS OF THE ASSOCIATION 
 
Dear Member: 
 
SHIPOWNERS CLAIMS BUREAU (UK) LTD. – OFFICE MOVE 
 
Members are asked to note that the Managers’ London office is relocating over the two days commencing Friday, 
November 20, 2015.  
 
Accordingly, with effect from Monday, November 23, 2015, the new address of the London office will be as follows: 
 

Shipowners Claims Bureau (UK) Ltd. 
29-30 Cornhill 
London EC3V 2ND  
United Kingdom 

 

 
 
Save for the new street address, all other contact details – telephone numbers, email addresses, etc. – will remain 
precisely as before, and it is intended to maintain full service throughout the move. 
 
There should be a seamless transfer of land-line telephone numbers over the removal period, but Members and 
other business associates of the Club are invited to contact the Managers’ London-based personnel on their mobile 
telephones, or by email, should any difficulty be encountered in this respect. 
 
Your Managers look forward to welcoming Members, brokers and the Club’s many other friends at their new 
London offices over the days ahead. They are conveniently located in the heart of the City of London, close to the 
major shipping and insurance centers (Lloyd’s, etc.) and all important transport links 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Joseph E.M. Hughes, Chairman & CEO 
Shipowners Claims Bureau, Inc., Managers for 
 THE AMERICAN CLUB 


